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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am delighted to enclose for you your child’s full S2 report for session 2019/20. Please can you talk 

through the report with your son/daughter and complete the enclosed acknowledgement sheet by 

Wednesday 10th June and return to school if possible.  We welcome you and your child’s views on their 

progress so far. 

 

Due to the ongoing situation, we have changed the headings on the reports to reflect not being in school 
since 27th March 2020. 
The sections titled "Progression until end March 2020" and "Proposed next steps in learning" are based on 
teacher’s knowledge of your child at that time. 
 
We have made every effort to reflect a full picture of your child in each subject area. 
 
In Cedarbank we discuss skills learned as part of our “Developing the Young Workforce” emphasis in our 
teaching.  Skills learned are therefore reflected on in this report. 
 
Usually we would have a learner conversation as part of the report preparation, where pupils record how 
they feel about their progress and identify next steps in learning.  However, as we have been unable to 
have these conversations, I have removed the learner conversation from this report format.  
 

If there are any other issues that we can help with, please do not hesitate to contact the school office as we 

continue to get these messages. 

 

Take care! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs A Lindsay 

Depute Head Teacher 

 


